
 

REF: CHESTERZOO/GTT/ste 

17th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Chester Zoo visit, 8th June 2023 

On Thursday 8th June 2023, we have organised for all Year 2 children to go to Chester Zoo. The 

children will be taken by coach from The Grange Academy on the morning of 8th June 2023. 

They will be required to be in full school uniform and bring with them a backpack, coat, sun hat 

and sun cream. The children will require packed lunch in a disposable bag which they will carry 

in their backpack. All year 2 pupils are entitled to a Free School Meal, if you would like 

school to provide one please order this via scopay when completing the forms. 

The children will arrive at Chester Zoo at around 10am and will take part in a guided tour by a 

Zoo ranger. They will explore different animals around the Zoo, look at and explore their habitats 

and learn about not only the animals themselves but where they live in the wild. This links into 

many areas of our curriculum but specifically Science and Geography. The children will return to 

school ready for the end of the school day and will be collected from their school gate in the 

normal way. 

The cost of the visit is £25.00. Please complete the permissions and contact details forms 
on SCOPAY as soon as possible. To spread the cost, payment can be made in instalments 
but the full balance is to be paid by Monday 5th June. Please note that once the payment has 
been made there is an element of this charge that will be non-refundable should your child not 
attend the trip. This will include the cost of transport, the insurance cost and the cost of any 
entrance fee which cannot be claimed back. 
 
If you have not registered on SCOPAY, please contact the school finance office for your 
registration details. 
 
If there have been any changes to your child’s medical needs, please let us know. If your child 
uses an inhaler, please make sure it is up to date. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
Miss Gittins and Miss Hemsley 
 

 


